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Ned O'Neill

From: george moore [redstone_43@yahoo.com]
Sent: Mar 19, 2008 4:01 PM
To: Steve Moulton; Ned O'Neill; Meredith Scarlet; John &amp, Laurie Smigelski
Subject: Minutes and stuff

                                           Minutes from Meeting 3/12/2008 

  

Call to Order : 7:42 

  

Present : M. Scarlet, J. Smigelski, N. O'Neill, S. Moulton. G. Moore 

  

Approval of Minutes from last meeting : approved 

  

Open issues : The letter of support for Ag. Comm training grant was sent. 

  

   It was agreed to invite the NRWA to a meeting to explain their Water Quality 

   Monitoring Program. 

  

   There was discussion on rumored renovations to the stables at the Groton Fairgrounds, 

   George contacted Don Black (Rec. Comm.) and was advised that there are contractors  

    willing to do the renovations. 

    Don would like to come to an Ag. Comm. meeting to discuss this and other uses of 

    the Fairgrounds in the future for Ag. related events.  

  

   Meredith will check on the status of the Helene's Stables neighborhood issue. 

  

Adjourned at 8:13 

  

  

                                                 George Moore, Secretary,  

                                             Groton Agricultural Commission  
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